
 July 4, 2024 

 

Testing of the Emergency Back-up Generator,  

HDC Head Office  
 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

Please be advised that the Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development 

Corporation (HDC) will be conducting its quarterly testing of the emergency 

transfer system (back-up generator) at its Head Office located at South Quay, 

Port of Spain on Saturday July 6, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. 

 

Please note there may be some interruption in the electrical power supply 

during testing.   

 

All staff are kindly asked to shut down their computers at the end of business 

day, Friday July 5, 2024. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Building 

Administration at 612-7432 ext. 1012, 3014 or 4408. 

      

Thank you for your kind cooperation. 

 

END 


